
POLICE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

May 10, 1976 

The Police Pension Board met at 8:30 a.m. Monday, May 10, 

1976, in the City Manager's office at City Hall. Members 

present were Police Representative Harvey Gorby, City Manager 

Harvey Rose, Finance Director Victor Vance, and City Clerk 

Neva Lockhart. Assistant City Manager James E. Wysocki was 

also present. 

The purpose of the meeting was the notice of the death 

of retired Police Officer Clarence Mistier on May 4, 1976. 

It was moved by Vic Vance and seconded by Harvey Gorby that 

Alma G. Mistier, widow of Clarence Mistier, receive benefit 

payment of $247.00 monthly effective May 5, 1976, plus any 

escalator benefits accruing thereafter until such time as 

she may remarry or until her death. Motion carried unanimously. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 a.m. 

Neva B. Lockhart 

Secretary 
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